 
Visiting your faculty in Perm with Ewan McVicar was a really lovely and interesting experience.
Through you we got to know students, people working at the university, musicians from your country and it was great to see some of your fantastic locations, an open air museum of vernacular architecture, and to perform songs of our country for schoolchildren and at some wonderful concerts all over the region, as well as the day of city performances as well.
Thanks for making us so welcome in Perm. It’s a long time ago now, but I still have fond memories of all the people we met and the music we made.
We are flattered that you find Scotland so interesting.
Christine Kydd http://www.christinekydd.com/
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